
Author Visit!
Dear OLS Families,

We are thrilled to announce that Jennifer
Hallman, author of the brand-new
children’s book, How Mae Got Moxie, 
will be visiting our school on March 12 and
March 19! 

Parents have the opportunity to order the
book and receive a signed first edition
copy.  This is a wonderful way to make the
event even more special and to give your
child a keepsake from the visit.

How Mae Got Moxie

*To order the book, please click on the link below:
                                 How Mae Got Moxie
*Order Note:  child’s name and their homeroom
*Discount Code: OLS (will be delivered to OLS)

We look forward to this exciting event and can't wait to see
the inspiration it sparks in our students!

https://www.moxymae.com/products/how-mae-got-moxie

